
Some people who received this message don't often get email from kel086@henrico.gov. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Kelley, Devona <kel086@henrico.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 12:09 AM 
Subject: 401 South Street

 

 
Henrico County Building Inspections received your Freedom of Information Act request, on 09/16/2024.
Pursuant to Va. Code § 2.2-3704(F), the County may make reasonable charges not to exceed its actual
cost incurred in accessing, duplicating, supplying, or searching for the requested records. The County has
determined that there is no charge for responding to your request. 
 
In accordance with Va. Code § 2.2-3704(B), the requested documents could not be found or do not exist
 
 

Devona Kelley
Permit Technician I
Building Inspections
County of Henrico, Virginia
804.501.4364
Kel086@henrico.us
 
Starting July 1, 2024, all communications coming from Henrico County general
government employees will be from an @henrico.gov domain. Please ensure you update
your contact information
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